From: Jeffrey Peters

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass; TERRIBLE for NH!!!
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 9:25:49 AM

Jeffrey Peters
33 Deacon Lane
Hollis, NH 03049

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,
Please Do NOT Allow the Northern Pass project to be built! This project does not help NH in anyway, it

will only hurt our state by taking away from our greatest asset - our natural beauty.

Sincerely,
Jeffrey Peters
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